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The Pastors Pené 
 
 Last Sunday was Easter, the day we celebrate the 
event that changed the world.  One man, Jesus of Nazareth, 
was ócrucified, dead and buriedéthe third day he rose 
from the dead,ô as the Apostlesô Creed says. He died to 
pay the penalty for the worldôs sin. His execution, carried 
out by Roman soldiers, was witnessed by his disciples and 
his detractors.  He was buried by two members of the Jew-
ish Sanhedrin that condemned him.  Jesus was dead.  But 
God raised him from the dead.  His tomb was empty ex-
cept for the grave clothes left behind appearing as a shell 
on the stone slab where he was laid.  Over 500 people saw 
him alive at one time afterwards.  

 Literally billions of lives have been transformed 
by putting their faith in him for his offer of forgiveness 
and eternal life.  They have experienced healings physical-
ly, mentally, emotionally, and spiritually.  People have 
gained purpose and  new direction for their todays and to-
morrows.  And in hope they look forward to the day when 
Jesus returns or they go to be with him in the heavenly 
kingdom of God.  Thousands upon thousands have given 
their lives in His service and paid the ultimate price to pro-
claim his kingdom here on earth.  That kingdom has no 
borders but crosses every cultural, political, and social bor-
der ever established by the human race, because it is estab-
lished in the human heart. 
 For years I have had people of all ages ask me how 
they can know if theyôre really Christians, that is, if they 
will really be saved and go to heaven and not to hell.  
Reading a 40 day devotional guide on the book of Romans 
by James Montgomery Boice I came to this question, 
ñHow can we be sure we are Christians?ò  Dr. Boice offers 
four very practical questions for us.  
 First, Do I believe on Christ?  That is, ñHave I 
been touched by the knowledge of Jesusôs death for me, 
and have I committed myself to him?ò  In other words am 
I truly serious about living my life by his teachings, obey-
ing his commands, and living a life that will please him?  

To be a Christian is more than giving mental assent to the 
fact that he existed. 
 Second, Am I following after Christ?  Am I really 
his follower?  You see if we are truly following Jesus, then 
it is quite likely that he will take us down a road we never 
imagined and our lives will be redirected.  The implica-
tions of following Jesus suggest that our direction and 
goals and hopes and dreams and activities will change.  
What are you doing now that you werenôt doing before 
you said, ñI believe in Christ and what he accomplished 
for me?  What thing/s have you stopped doing that  once 
defined who you are? 
 Third, Do I testify to Christ? That is, am I a wit-
ness to others about what Christ means to me?  Dr. Boice 
adds this hard question for us to ask, ñIf you never speak 
to anyone about Jesus, how can you believe you really care 
about him and love him, not to mention care about and 
love the other person, who needs to receive Christ?  This is 
difficult at times for a great many people, including my-
self.  But it is certainly a thermometer of the warmth of my 
love for Jesus and my neighbor!  
 Finally, Am I learning about Christ? This is, to 
me, the most measurable and easiest question to answer.  
Think of it in terms of giving yourself to study about and 
learn more about Jesus Christ!  How much have I learned 
since the time of my conversion, of when I became a fol-
lower, or even in the last year?  If we are interested in 
learning more about the Savior, can we really be saved? 
 Dr. Boice offers practical, measurable, definitive 
questions  for us to answer the question, ñAm I a Chris-
tian?ò  Now all we have to do is answer them! 

 
In His Grip, 
 

 Past˛ʞ Aᴍ 



 

Anti -Trafficking Team Project - Furnish a Room  

We need your help! The Anti-Trafficking committee has decided to furnish a room at Rahabôs newly acquired safe 
house. This comes with the approval and strong encouragement of the Session. The house will provide a safe haven for 
women at risk who have been enslaved against their will and desperately want to turn their lives around.  Please prayer-
fully consider if you can participate in any way.  
 
Hereôs whatôs needed and how you can get involved with this project: 
Painting- Small bedroom will require a 2nd coat. 
Donate items for the room -  

¶Twin bed. 
¶Dresser. 
¶Mirror. 
¶Small chair. 
¶Floor lamp, table lamp and wall lamp. 
¶Pictures to be hung. 
¶Area rug/throw rug 

Financial Contributions- To purchase new mattress, box spring, pillows and bedding  
(make check payable to NPC, memo Rahab collection). 

Note: Donated furniture needs to be in good shape and gently used.  
 

Do not just bring items to church...we have nowhere to store them.  A team member will arrange pick up. 
Contact Gary Anderson (330-221-0424) if you have furniture items to be considered or another team member for small 
items or any questions you might have. 
 

Thank you! 
 Gary & Margaret Anderson, Cheryl Emch, Art and Jan Helin, Pat Spagnola, Carol Metz, Fran Merriam 

The sanctuary all 
dressed up for 
Spring! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our adult and chil-
drenôs choir com-
bined for a beautiful 
ñEaster Alleluia. 

Special thanks to all of the 
members of the Music Minis-
try for giving their time and 
talents to make our Maundy 
Thursday Service and Easter 
Sunday Service worshipful 
and meaningful. You are a 
blessing! 
 
Considering joining choir?  Now is a great time!  With 
the help of email links each member can listen to our 
new music at home to get a jump start.  We would 
love to have you sing with us! 
 
Chime Choir will begin again on April 21 (Thursday) 
at 6:45.  We will begin music that is new to all so 
come ring, laugh and enjoy with us! 

Choir News  Easter Pictures  



Womenõs Association 

The April 11 meeting of the Womenôs Association will 
be held in the Family Living area at 10am.  Margaret 
Stitt will be leading the discussion entitled ñGuarded 
by Angelsò from Acts 12:1-7.   
 
All women are welcome. 
  

Cindy Maxhimer   1-Apr 

Richard Enczur      1-Apr 
Irene Peters       5-Apr 
Beverly Meyer      5-Apr 
Connor Louis       8-Apr 
Tom Hall   13-Apr 

Marcia Alcorn  16-Apr 
Steve Tartaglione    17-Apr 
Brooklyn Scott  17-Apr 
Chris Louis     18-Apr 
Shirley Nowak    19-Apr 
Cory Louis      20-Apr 

Ellen Miller      24-Apr 

Keith Kremyar  25-Apr 
Travis Scott      26-Apr 
Jennifer Fox      29-Apr 

 

Please contact a member of the committee if you have any  
questions.  
   
Mission Spending 2nd Quarter  to be sent in April
(restricted funds): 
Wycliffe, The Seed Company: Africa $  625.00 
Globe Ministries: Scotland  $  625.00 
Gospel for Asia:  India   $  625.00 
Intervarsity Christian Fellowship-OSU $  625.00 
Interlink Ministries:  Cleveland  $  625.00 
RAHAB Ministries: Akron  $  625.00 
Youth with a Mission - Nepal  $  625.00 
Great Commission Ministries - Kent/Akron 
     $  625.00 
 

 
  March  Year-to-Date 
INCOME:      $18,333  $53,264 
EXPENSES:    $17,894  $52,194 
 
 

Stewardship Report  

Welcome New Members  

On Easter Sunday, March 27th we welcomed three new 
members into the Northfield Presbyterian Family. 
Don Davies and Don and Judy Kovitch. 
Don and Judy have dived right in getting involved with 
our Community Meal and work projects.   Don Davies 
is familiar to us from bringing Mom, Phyllis to church 
and joining our choir. 
Please take time to welcome them and introduce your-
self soon. 
Contact information will be in the next edition of the 
church directory which will be available some time this 
month. 

Church Work Day  

Save the date ... 
 

Saturday, April 23rd 

9:00 a.m. 

BYOTools 



PANTRY ITEMS  
CONTINUE TO BE  

COLLECTED 
      

 The Womenôs Association will continue to col-
lect food items for the Macedonia Emergency Center.  
They need dry, boxed nonperishable food items such as: 
Spaghetti noodles and all other types of pasta either in a 
box or bags as well as rice, instant potatoes, cereal, ham-
burger or tuna helper, crackers jellies and Jams.  

     There is a container in the narthex where  church 
families can drop off their donations on Sundays or any 
other day they are in the building.  We will continue to 
collect them as  long as they are  being donated.   Thank 
You! 

 

 Bob and Melissa Hill of Globe Ministries in Scot-
land will be here the weekend of April 8-10.  They will 
meet with the Mission Committee on Friday evening. 
 Bob will lead the Adult Sunday School at 9:00 
a.m. and preach at our worship service on the 10th. 
 The youth of the church are invited to a pizza 
lunch following the service to hear more about working on 
the mission field and sharing experiences. 
 We look forward to hearing the ups and downs of 
their work this past year.  We are praying that their Grace 
Wing will be opening in the very near future! 

Mission Visit  Day Care News  

In February, our schoolagers participated in Akron Chil-

drenôs Hospital ñHave a Heart, Do Your Partò fundraising 

campaign.  They became Change Bandits and collected 

change from parents, staff and kids.  They also sold pop-

corn to help raise money.  In the end, the schoolagers do-

nated $500 to Akron Childrenôs Hospital.  A big thank you 

goes to Jan and Courtny for taking charge of the event and 

assisting the kids with their fundraising.  This is the second 

service project the kids have taken part in.  In November, 

2014, they collected over 200 food items for the emergen-

cy assistance center.  Way to go Schoolagers!  

 
Twenty-three children and their families joined us on Palm 
Sunday for their annual singing program.  They sang 3 
songs that are part of their Wednesday morning Chapel 
Time with Pastor Art. 

If your children are going to  
Ligonier Camp this summer, 1/2 
scholarships are available.  
Please fill out the forms that are 
available on the Narthex Table.  
Turn them into the office at least 
one week before your payment 
is due on April 15th.    

 
Information about the camp and registration materials  
can be found at www.ligoniercamp.org 

Camp Scholarship Forms  


